

May 8, 2015

Mr. Joseph Siegel Liberty Iron Works 12 Asthalter Road Liberty, NY 12754

Dear Mr. Siegel:

On behalf of the Administrative Team as well as our CRMC family, I would like to thank you for your donation of labor, equipment and materials in the installation and replacement of our hospital sign placed at our entrance.

Without your support and that of our community, we would not be where we are today!

With much appreciation,

Dr. Gerard Galarneau, CEO/CMO

GG/pd file

## **Liberty Police Department**

159 North Main Street, Liberty, New York 12754 Phone (845) 292-4422 • Fax (845) 292-1149



10/29/12

Joseph Siegel 12 Asthalter Road Liberty NY 12754

Joe,

I would like to thank you for your immediate response to the Police Department on Friday October 26<sup>th</sup>. As you already know the Police Department needed our radio tower secured to the building due to one of the cable anchors failing. This radio tower was in danger of falling over due to this condition and it was of the utmost importance that it was secure before Hurricane Sandy affected our region. Even though you were given short notice, you cleared your schedule and secured our radio tower. I thank you for your support in helping us serve our community.

Scott Kinne Chief of Police

## Testimonial for Liberty Iron Works

Thank you to Liberty Iron Works — to Joe, Steve, and Barbara — for your invaluable assistance during the construction of the 30,000 square foot addition to the Daniel Pierce Library. Your generously given expertise during the critical stages of the building project made possible the creation of a beautiful library and museum for our community. Your responsiveness to our needs, your pride in workmanship, and the perfection of your performance made our relationship with you a joy!

Philip Coombe, Jr., Chairperson Daniel Pierce Library Building Project